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Last meeting’s attendance:  62%

Monday - Friday: Crossfit

Wednesday: Choir rehearsal 

Monday & Thursday: Play Practice

Visit Maddy’s blog at: http://maddyinsa.wordpress.com

Pete van Zyl was on fellowship duty 
to warmly welcome everyone who 
walked through the door.

 Pete then rushed over to the main 
table to do his Corporal duty, which 
was to open the meeting with the 
Rotary Grace, the 4-Way Test and 
a toast to both South Afric and the 
USA.

 Notices from the President’s chair 
included the following:

- A donation of R500 had been 
received from retired Past President 
Gordon Dally.

- An update on the progress of the 
District Grant Project for an interactive 

white board for a local high school.

- The progress in the planning of the Night 
Cycle Race.

- The headway being made with the Christina 
Kiddie Children’s Home Project.

 After we all enjoyed our lunch, Attendance 
Officer Ken announced the lunch attendance 
as 61.9%, with apologies having been received 
from Sharon, Dwayne, Jannie, Hugh, Div, 
Amanda and Judy – as well as (new-moms) 
Liesel and Jennilee on Leave of Absence. 
Thereafter, Sergeant Gill announced the 
upcoming week’s duties and celebrations.

For the fines, Cpl Pete entertained us with a 
most humorous story that taught us a very 
important lesson – don’t mess with old 
people!

After some fellowship and dessert, the 
meeting was closed with the following 
tailpiece: 

“We make a living by what we get – but we 
make a life by what we give!” - Churchill.
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Disclaimer
The views expressed in this newsletter are those of the editor and the contributors.  
They do not necessarily reflect the views of the Rotary Club of Kimberley, of Rotary 

District 9370 or of Rotary InternationalClub of Kimberley

If you are unable to perform a duty, 
please make sure you arrange a 
replacement. 

Please advise Dwayne by email or SMS 
of any changes: 
dwaynemevans@gmail.com 
072 236 8658

Upcoming Events
September—New Generations Month

October—Vocational Service Month
24	 Night Cycle Race

November—Rotary Foundation Month
1	 Fellowship: Potjiekos at Quati Club

Wedding Anniversaries
Oct  8	 André & Annine Oberholzer

Nov  7	 Dwayne & Liesel Evans
Nov  29	 Andries & Sharon Erasmus

Dec  11	 Mark & Allison Fletcher

Coffee Club
Sep 	 30	 Corlia van Tonder
Oct	 07	 Pete van Zyl
Oct	 14	 Barry Downs
Oct	 21	 Jannie Jacobs

Coffee Club -  
Birthday Greetings 

Oct	 13	 Peter Gibbs
Oct	 23	 Ginger Olivier
Oct	 24	 Clive Holloway
Nov	 05	 Pem Rodger

Maddy for Dinner (week ending)
Oct 03		 Peter & Maryna Thomas
Oct 10		  Corlia & Dries van Tonder
Oct 17		  Bettina Daubermann
Oct 24		  Barry & Gill Downs

Induction Anniversaries
Oct  29	 Dwayne & Liesel Evans	 2012

Nov  14	 Peter Thomas			   1991
Nov  20	 Judy Morrison		  2006

Dec  02	 Barry Downs			   1982

Birthday Greetings
Oct  04		 Peter Hohne (Honorary)

Oct  08		  André Oberholzer
Oct  13		  Pete van Zyl

Oct  17		  Mark Fletcher

Corporal
Sep  29	 Johnny van Niekerk
Oct  06	 Barry Downs
Oct  13	 Sharon Erasmus
Oct  20	 Dwayne Evans

Fellowship
Sep  29	 Bettina Daubermann & Colleen Fairweather

Oct  06	 Johnny van Niekerk & Barry Downs
Oct  13	 Sharon Erasmus & Dwayne Evans
Oct  20	 Allison Fletcher & Jannie Jacobs
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“Success without honor is an unseasoned dish; it will 
satisfy your hunger, but it wont taste good.” 
								       - Joe Paterno


